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MISSIONARIES TO THAILAND

Dear Family, Friends, and Supporting Churches, March-April 2020

Thank you so much for your continued prayer and support. These last couple of months have been interesting to
say the least. We are praying for each and every one of you that God will keep you safe and bless your ministries during
this time of uncertainty. Even in uncertain times, we are certain that God is still on the throne, and that His work will
g0 on.

We began March by preaching a chapel service for a Christian school. The Lord blessed and many young people
came forward during the invitation and made decisions for Christ. One young lady was under obvious conviction during
the message. As soon as the invitation started, she grabbed a friend and ran down to the altar. After spending quite a
while at the altar, she got up and told us that she just got saved! That never gets old to me. I don’t know why God lets
me preach his gospel, but I’'m sure glad he does. I had the opportunity to preach a Missions emphasis day in Kansas.
That was the first weekend that all of the social distancing started to come into play, but we still had church and the
Lord blessed. The church voted to partner with us to take the Gospel to Thailand. I then headed for Oklahoma and was
able to preach a Mission Conference there. The Lord blessed and their faith promise increased. They took us on for
support also, so that was a blessing. The other meetings that we had scheduled were all canceled due to Covid 19. Pray
that this lockdown will end soon and that we can reschedule the meetings that were canceled and schedule some more
before we leave to go back to Thailand this fall. We have lost nine of our supporting churches and we are asking God
to make those up before we leave.

Kristen has been doing great up until this last week. She has been continuing to get her immunizations and all
of her counts have been good. Her ferritin levels are high because of all the blood transfusions that she had. They are
going to start drawing blood every time she goes in. As her body produces more blood those levels should come down.
Last week she began to have pain in her lower back and leg. The Hospital didn’t want us to bring her in but it finally
got so bad that we had to take her in. She has shingles and is in a lot of pain. She has been in the hospital for the last six
days. Please pray that she will get over this quickly and the pain will rescind.

In Christ,
Daniel Files and family. '
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SENDING CHURCH: BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH 3301 N. 1ST STREET JACKSONVILLE, AR 72076

CONTACT INFORMATION: THAIS4CHRIST@YAHOO.COM | 501-831-1061 | WWW.THAIS4CHRIST.COM
SERVING WITH: BIMI PO BOX 9215 CHATTANOOGA, TN 37412 | 423-344-5050 | WWW.BIMI.ORG
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